
Date-10.03.2025 
IV-NOTIFICATION 

 
Subject: Withdrawal of Entries and Promotion of Reserve Players for Khelo India Para Games 2025. 

In reference to the notification issued by BAI on 13th February 2025 regarding the 2nd Khelo India Para 
Games 2025, scheduled to be held at Indira Gandhi Stadium, New Delhi, from 20th to 27th March 2025, 
the Para Badminton events will take place from 20th to 22nd March 2025. 

As per the latest communication and the confirmations received from various states/players, we regret to 
inform you that the following players have withdrawn their entries for the event: 

1. Prem Kumar Ezhil (Men's Singles SL4, Tamil Nadu) 

As a result of their withdrawal, the next eligible reserve players have been promoted to fill the vacancies. 
Therefore, the following players will replace the withdrawn players: 

1. Karthick Krishnan  (Reserve Player SL4, Tamil Nadu) 

Both respective States/Players are required to confirm their entry via email to 
paraentryint@badmintonindia.org within 24 Hours of receiving this notification, i.e., on or before 11th 
March, 2025.  

IMPORTANT NOTES:  

1- Failure to respond or submit the required confirmation in the prescribed format within the given       
timeframe will result in the respective slot being allocated to the next eligible player from the reserve 
list, as per the prescribed criteria. 

2- Players who have already qualified and accepted their entries must register and generate an NSRS ID 
and on the Khelo India Portal using the following link: https://account.kheloindia.gov.in/#/registration. 
Players are advised to register as soon as possible for further proceedings.  

3- Any vacancies arising due to current or future withdrawals will be filled based on the specified criteria 
and/or considering the earliest availability of eligible players in reserve. 

    Issued by: 
 

             
  
(K Prabhakar Rao) 

   Chairman-Para Badminton  
    Badminton Association of India  

Ct.No-7768304678 


